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April 30, 2009 
 
 

MEMORANDUM 
 
 
TO: Fish and Wildlife Committee Members 
 
FROM: Tony Grover, Director, Fish and Wildlife Division 
 
SUBJECT: Monitoring and Evaluation facilitated technical workshop 
 
 
Tony Grover will be leading a discussion on the planning of the Columbia Basin Anadromous 
Monitoring and Evaluation Workshop to be scheduled for late June or July 2009.  Also joining 
the discussion will be Brian Lipscomb, Columbia Basin Fish and Wildlife Authority; William 
Maslen, Bonneville Power Administration; and Dr. Scott Rumsey, NOAA Fisheries. 
 
 


